
 
Sandy Mush Community Center 

Community Meeting 
Agenda  

Tuesday May 16, 2023 
 

Call to order - President Amy Surrett (6:00 pm) 
Opening words and introductions - all (5 Minutes) 
 
Minutes and Financial Reports: 10 Minutes  
Minutes - Bruce Larson (5 Minutes) 
Financial Reports - Bruce Larson (5 Minutes) 
 
New Business: 10 Minutes 
Buncombe County License Agreement - Bruce Larson (10 Minutes) 
 
Written Reports : 10 Minutes 
Youth Report  
 
Community  Announcement and Public Comment: 10 Minutes  
 
Adjournment - President (6:45 pm) 



SMCC Youth 
Spring season has gone well! Lots of fun activities and participation this year between Monday 
Playgroup, Homeschool Group and after school Thursday play has been great! The community 
is enjoying utilizing the space and we continue to grow.  
 
Excited for Spring Fling Youth activities! Thank you SMCC Events Team for providing funds for 
the SMCC Youth Activity tables, which will feature rock painting, rainbow hoops and bead wind 
chimes this year. We will also have our annual SMCC Youth Sale table with lots of volunteers 
donating home made items. There will be bubbles, outdoor activities, and water balls (reusable 
balloons) too! Should be a day filled with lots of fun and community involvement!  
 
Coming up: 
July month will feature Field Day Fun with exciting activities planned every Monday; including 
Art Day, bubble day, water play day, challenge day and more!  
Homeschool Group will take a brief break during the month of July and beginning of August.  
Have a good week! 
Cheryl Frisbee 



Seniors Program Report 
 
The Sandy Mush Seniors Connection Program continues to shine!  Our monthly programs 
continue, with interest from several groups to come and present programs, including WNC 
Dementia Partners, Asheville Parkinsons Support, Buncombe County Council on Aging, and 
WNC Historical Association.  Plans for our "Seniors Prom" are well underway, this will be a fun 
celebration of our first year, held on Saturday, June 3rd from 11am - 1pm.  Additionally, we are 
in conversation with the WNC Community Health mobile clinic program to set up monthly visits 
to Sandy Mush.  We hope to have more information on the community nurse program by the end 
of 2023. 
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